Regen Report to Community Council 


The Regen Group: 
· An AGM was held at the Ysgethin Inn on the 17th of May. Many new as well as familiar faces were in attendance, it was also good to introduce the allotment group to the meeting. A new chair (Denise) and Vice Chair (Diane Follows) were elected as Steff and Mike retained there roles as Secretary and Treasurer respectively.

· Thanks were given to All of those within the community who volunteered to aid the Group’s covid-19 voluntary effort with special thanks to Rachel Medlicott and the staff at REW Bermo for their help in coordinating the phone lines. 


· Following a successful public consultation by the group in 2018, it was decided to look at establishing another consultation this year in accordance with the new council term.
The consultation’s purpose is to collect opinions and ideas from local residents from Dyffryn and Talybont, with the intention of forming a community plan with a report to be shared with the Community Council and other relevant partners. 
Many members present felt that emphasis should be put on seeking views from the communities’ children and young people. It was decided that the groups officials along with partners from the Community Council will look to develop a public consultation / Survey.

Dyffryn & Talybont Football Club: 
· An AGM was held on the 18th of May at the Ysgethin. The club aim to continue to field an Under 7’s, 9’s, 11’s , 12’s and 13’s team for next season. 
· The club will be holding a registration evening tied in with an end of season awards ceremony on Wednesday 13th July at the Village Hall. The registration evening will begin at 6PM. 
· The club would like to pass on their thanks to the community council for all of their support in the past year







